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Dates to Remember 
9/20 – School Pictures 
9/23 - Math Test Ch. 1 
9/23 – 1st Day of Fall 
9/24 – Field Trip to Fire 
Station 
9/25 – Dads Take Your 
Kids to School Day 
9/26 – Cook with Kids 
9/26 - Parent Night  
 

Dads Take Your Kids to 
School Day 

All male role models are 
invited to Morning Mile 
& Morning Meeting on 
Wednesday, September 
25th.  While we want to 
celebrate the influential 
males in your children’s 
lives, mothers and other 
family members are 
welcome to attend!  
Please join us! 
 
 
 
 

Classroom News 
 

If  you haven’t done so already, please turn in your 
child’s permission slip & $2 for our field trip on 
Tuesday, 9/24.  Don’t forget to have your child wear 
a red t-shirt! 
 
Students  wrote their spelling words on index cards 
in class again today & should be located in their 
pencil pouches.  Next week, students will write their 
index cards at home.   
 
Timed fluency in math for addition will start to be 
graded this Tuesday, 9/24!  The goal is to get 2 
correct for September for 100%. 
 
Thank you so much your Scholastic Book orders!  We 
were able to get many FREE books for our classroom 
library! 
 
Friday’s are very busy days in 1st grade now.  Every 
Friday, we have our spelling test and our reading 
test.  It takes half of the morning to complete.  We 
do go outside to get some fresh air & get the wiggles 
out.  Please try your best to have your child at 
          school every Friday. 
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WOW - flexibility 



Spelling Words 
Focus: short /i/ 

 
1.  fin 

 
2.  wig 

 
3.  six 

 
4.  pig 

 
  5.  sit 

 
 
 
 
 

Parent Night (9/26) 
I’m looking forward to our 
next parent meeting.  We 
will cover reading and a 
few other details.  Please 
bring any questions you 
may have! 
 

Bahamas Relief 
HLA is collecting items to 
help those affected by 
Hurricane Dorian.  There is 
a donation box located in 
the great room.  The last      
day to donate is Thursday,  
        September 26th.  
 
 
  

What We’re Learning Next Week 
Reading: Main Idea & Detail; Summarizing 
 
Phonics: short /i/ 
 
Hand Writing: Numbers 
 
Math: Addition Strategies 
 
Science: Living Things 
 
Social Studies: My School, My Community 
 
P.E: Loco Motor Skills 
 
   Gardening: Classroom Plant 
 
    Art: oil pastel/seascape 
 
 

Yoga Mats 
Cleaning yoga mats is an easy way to get some 
volunteer time in at home.  Just pick up the mats 
anytime after 8:30 on Thursday and return them 
on Monday.  We do not have yoga on Friday’s 
due to gardening.  A parent said a good cleaning 
can take a good 2 hours.  Also, I don’t think 
anyone has taken the mats home yet so they are 
due for a good cleaning.  Please sign up on Sign 
Up Genius under the 1st grade link. 
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